York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 10:08 AM

To: ‘Paul Tenan'

Subject: RE: NRPA Application for permanent boat launch, Town of Alna. applicant: Jeff Spinney

Dear Mr. Tenan,

Thank you for your comments regarding the construction of a boat ramp and pier system in Alna as proposed by Jeffry
Spinney. The Department is currently reviewing the application under Maine’s Natural Resources Protection Act. The
Department accepted the application for processing on September 9, 2019. The statutory deadline for the Department
to reach a final decision on the application is January 7, 2020; however, the goal date for a decision is November 15,
2019. Written comments will be accepted until a decision is issued.

Your comments will be added to the file and your concerns will be considered during the review of the project. The
Department’s record, which includes the application of specific interest to you, is available to be viewed at any

time. Feel free to contact the Department’s File Room at (207) 287-7843 to request a day and time that is convenient
for you to view the record.

You may contact me with additional concerns, questions, or comments. | can be reached at (207) 446-4894 or via email
at jami.macneil@maine.gov.

Sincerely,

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Paul Tenan <pmtenan@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, October 07, 2019 10:33 PM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>

Subject: NRPA Application for permanent boat launch, Town of Alna. applicant: Jeff Spinney

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Good evening Ms. MacNeil,

Earlier, | sent to you an unsigned copy of our submitted comments. Here are the signed comments for your review.
Thank you.

Paul Tenan

65 The Kings Highway
Newcastle, Maine 04553



Home Phone: 207-586-5501
Cell: 518-496-7442



